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Dear Parent, 
 
I hope that this letter finds you and your family well. 
 
As we return to school next week I am delighted to announce that instrumental and vocal lessons will 
recommence in the week beginning 15th March 2021.  Guitar, Brass and Woodwind lessons will 
continue to be delivered via Teams as was the case during the Michaelmas Term.  The teaching staff 
may already have been in contact with your son/daughter to let them know but I wanted to confirm 
that it is our intention to start all lessons from 15th March 2021. 
 
Unfortunately, it is still not possible to rehearse in ensembles at the present time but I will write 
again as soon as I have fresh news. 
 
Many thanks. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
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